
Dear Parents/Carers 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter holiday and feel refreshed and ready for another busy term. It was love-
ly to welcome the children back into school on Monday and see them settle so well into their learning. 
Even though we have only been back for a week, the children have already produced some fantastic 
work and are excited to start their new topics. Year 6 have been busy with final revision for their upcom-
ing SATs. I have been delighted with the positive behavior I have seen in school this week.  

In our Celebration Collective Worship this morning it was my pleasure to hear from children who have 
been demonstrating our school values outside of school—thank you Freya and Florence for sharing their 
football and gymnastic awards. Ayrton showed us how he had persevered to learn how to knit and Lexi 
shared some amazing glass art she had produced. 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to: 

Mars: Maciek for positivity 

Saturn: Alexa for perseverance 

Jupiter: Hettie for responsibility 

Sun: Halloway for respect 

Headteacher’s Award: Imogen for being a fantastic role model in school and showing all our school values 

 

Stay and Play morning 

Lots of fun was had at the Stay and Play try out morning in Reception Class today! There will be another 

one next half term so watch out for the date. 

 

BULLETIN BULLETIN ––  29th April 202229th April 2022  



Jubilee Celebrations 

To celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, school will be taking part in lots of fun 

events during the week beginning 24th May, including a Jubilee BBQ Bash on Thurs-

day 26th May from 5.30pm. Tickets will be £5 per person, which will include a burg-

er/sausage, bun, salad and dessert (for the children this will be an ice-cream from a 

visiting ice-cream van) and a drink. Tickets will be on sale shortly through ParentPay. 

In order to make this event a great celebration, we are asking for the following donations: 

A homemade salad or desert 

A homemade cake 

A bottle 

A jar filled with either sweets or small gifts 

Our Jubilee Team will be placing sign up boards on the driveway in the coming weeks. Please donate 

generously. Thank you 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Coffee Morning in Church, Wednesday 4th May 9.30am to 11.30am—come along for a coffee, delicious 

homemade cake and listen to Key Stage 2 children singing. 

 

Fellowship Walk to Spofforth Castle, Wednesday 18th May for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 during school hours  

Years 3, 4 and 5 to North Rigton School for Kids Aloud Workshop: Friday 20th May  

 

SATs week, Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May (Breakfast Club for Year 6 pupils each morning from 

8am) 

 

Have a lovely Bank Holiday everyone and enjoy the sunshine (fingers crossed!) 

Mrs Honey 


